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September 30, 2024 

 
 
 

Rob Zuber 
Division of Reclamation Mining Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Keenesburg Mine Permit C-1981-028 Permit Revision #3 – Appendix 1: proof of publication 
and public notice 

 

Dear Mr. Zuber, 

Please add the attached Affidavit of Publication to the Permit Revision #3 Application package 
submitted for Keenesburg Mine (DRMS Permit #C-1981-028) that was submitted on June 11, 
2024. The public notice was published in the Ft. Lupton Press on September 5th, 12th, 19th, and 
26th. 

Please contact me or Ben Moline at Coors Energy Company if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
Robin F. Bay 
Principal Environmental Scientist 
 




